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Message from Jane Grant, Chief Executive 
(24 March 2022, 5.20pm) 
   

Unannounced Healthcare Improvement Scotland inspection 

Many of you will have taken part in the three-day unannounced Healthcare Improvement Scotland inspection 
that has just finished and I wanted to write to thank you for all that you have done to accommodate the 
inspectors and answer their questions.   

Your professionalism and enthusiasm in demonstrating the high quality care you provide to your patients was 
all the more remarkable given the very challenging times we are in at present.     

Whilst the feedback from the inspection is awaited, we understand that our patients spoke highly of the care 
they are receiving.  I am never in doubt of the high standards of care that our staff strive to provide and I 
believe that you have firmly demonstrated this this week.  Thank you.  

 

Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. If you have any questions about the current situation please check the 
FAQs first. If you have any further questions, please email: HR.Support@ggc.scot.nhs.uk.            
        

***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 
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